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Title VI Notice to the Public 

 

Child Adult Resource Services, Inc. (C.A.R.S.) Notice to the Public is as follows:  

 
 

Notifying the Public of Rights under Title VI 
 

Child Adult Resource Services, Inc. (C.A.R.S.)  
 

 C.A.R.S. operates its programs and services without regard to race, color and national origin 

in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any person who believes she or he has 

been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint 

with C.A.R.S. 

 

 For more information on C.A.R.S. civil rights program, the procedures to file a complaint, or 

to file a complaint, please contact: 

o Holly Konarski – Quality Assurance Coordinator  

o 765-569-2076 

o hkonarski@cars-services.org 

o 201 North Dormeyer Avenue, Rockville, IN 47872 

o www.cars-services.org  

 

 For transportation related Title VI matters, a complaint may also be filed directly with the: 

o Indiana Department of Transportation  

o Attn: Kimberly Ray – INDOT Title VI Program Manager  

o 100 North Senate Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46204 

o 317-232-0924 

o kiray@indot.in.gov  

 

o Federal Transit Administration – Office of Civil Rights  

o Attn: Complaint Team 

o East Building, 5th Floor-TCR 

o 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE  

o Washington DC, 20590 

 

 If information is needed in another language, contact Holly Konarski, 765-569-2076 
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